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From: Robert Nielsen <kbnielsen@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 11:56 AM
To: Sibbet, David; Chan, Michelle; Wardlaw, Mark; Fitzpatrick, Lisa
Cc: Cox, Greg; Jacob, Dianne; Gaspar, Kristin; Roberts, Ron; Horn, Bill; douglas.dill@att.net; 

efhgtc@gmail.com
Subject: RE: VALIANO SPECIFIC PLAN: PDS2013-SP-13-0012, .....

RE: VALIANO SPECIFIC PLAN: PDS2013-SP-13-0012, PDS2013-GPA-13-001, PDS2013-REZ-13-001, PDS2013-TM-
5575, PDS2013-STP-13-003, PDS2014-MUP-14-019, LOG NO. PDS2013-ER-13-08-002 .

To whom it may concern:

My wife and I have been residents of Eden Valley for the last 18 years and I wanted to comment on the recirculated EIR 
for the Valiano Specific Plan. We ARE a community that will not be divided!  I agree 100% with the San Dieguito Planning 
Group's comment letter provided and sent on 1/12/17. I oppose the project as currently presented, and hope that as 
elected officials you will do the right thing and protect our rights as property owners, taxpayers and citizens of San Diego 
County.

Sincerely, 

Robert and Penny Nielsen 
1144 Country Club Drive 
Escondido, CA 92029

R-AS-1

R-AS-1 This is a repeat of comment R-M-1.  See Response R-M-1.  Your 
opposition to the Project is noted.


